
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 25, 2024 
 

Attorney General Hilgers Announces Over $1 Million in Recoveries for 
Consumers in 2023 

 
Attorney General Hilgers announced today the successful recovery of over $1 
million for consumers throughout 2023. The amount reflects responsiveness to 
reports and complaints submitted to the Attorney General’s Office online and by 
phone, leading to hundreds of calls and contacts from their Consumer Affairs 
Response Team (CART). 

General Hilgers commended the efforts of CART and Nebraska businesses 
engaging with CART toward the voluntary resolution of consumer complaints. 
The complaints cover a sweeping range of consumer issues. Some of the most 
frequent consumer complaints are related to home repairs or improvements, 
medical billing, online shopping, and travel.  

In recognizing the CART team’s efforts, General Hilgers stated, “Our team works 
tirelessly every day to help protect Nebraska consumers and to recover the money 
taken from them by scammers and fraudsters or resolve other complaints. 
Nebraskans deserve helpful and responsive service from government employees, 
and the CART team delivers. Hitting this milestone is a reflection of that hard 
work and dedication to Nebraskans.”  

CART was created to address the growing need for an improved dispute resolution 
process between consumers and businesses. It assists Nebraskans in addressing 
complaints and identifying scams by providing personal, one-on-one consumer 
support. These issues not only include scams but also fraud, identity theft 
education, and volunteer dispute resolution. Consumers can engage with the team 
directly online at ProtectTheGoodLife.Nebraska.gov or by calling the Attorney 
General’s Office at (402) 471-2682. Complaint forms are also available by mail. 
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Suzanne Gage    
Director of Communications 
Nebraska Attorney General’s Office 
Office:   402-471-2656 
Mobile: 402-560-3518 

https://www.nebraska.gov/apps-ago-complaints/?preSelect=CP_COMPLAINT
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fne.accessgov.com%2Fago%2FForms%2FPage%2Fago%2F7ab6f6e3-2664-44ff-b107-01d8f4422d9d%2F2044c0cb-de62-4350-8599-46c787cbc8e0%2F1%3FasAdmin%3DFalse&data=05%7C02%7Cheather.buell%40nebraska.gov%7C0e8bfe92532f451fd90b08dc1db05970%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C638417890447439893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Xu1EHB2CxxnBR1iXYsbPweoOmZ8SbhQD14wMTM9Pmf8%3D&reserved=0
https://protectthegoodlife.nebraska.gov/


Suzanne.gage@nebraska.gov  
 

         
 

mailto:Suzanne.gage@nebraska.gov

